UNIVERSITY OF COLORADO 2
DEPARTMENT OF MEDICINE MAR 14 19%

4200 EAST NINTH AVENUE
DENVER 20, COLORADO

DEPARTMENT OF March 12, 1962

OBSTETRICS AND GYNECOLOGY

Larry M. Hayes, Manager
Public Affairs

The Martin Company
Denver 1, Colorado

Dear Mr. Hayes,

It was our pleasure to have James G. Gaumé, M. D. talk on
Aero-Space Instrumentation and Programing at our Departmental
Seminar.

We wish to thank Dr. Gaume and the Martin Marietta Corporation
for giving us their very valuable time. Many of the audience
commented upon Dr. Gaume's very interesting talk and the work
that he and his staff are doing.

Thank you again for helping us obtain Dr. Gaume as our speaker. .

I am enclosing the card as you requested. = We will be looking
forward to hearing Dr. Gaume in the near future give us a follow-up
on some of the investigational studies that he is doing.

Sincerely,

-"ﬂé/ra CPU/WA/‘

(Mrs.) Vera E. Drose
Instructor, Department
Obstetrics and Gynecology
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